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 HERITAGE WATCH LIST – UPDATE 

 ACS2022-PIE-RHU-0003 CITY WIDE  

 

REPORT RECOMMENDATION 

That the Built Heritage Sub-Committee recommend that Council receive 

this report for information. 

Lesley Collins, Program Manager, Heritage Planning Branch, Planning, Real 

Estate and Economic Development Department, presented an overview of the 

report recommendation and answered questions from the Committee.  A copy of 

the slide presentation is filed with the Office of the City Clerk. 

Roger Chapman, Director, By-Law and Regulatory Services, Emergency & 

Protective Services Department, and Christine Enta, Legal Counsel, Legal 

Services, Innovative Client Services Department, were also present and 

answered questions from the Committee. 

There being no public submissions, and following discussion on this item, the 

Committee RECEIVED the report recommendation with the following directions 

to staff: 

Councillor C. McKenney: 

Legal Services staff will provide a memorandum to Committee with an update on 

the Somerset House matter including recovery of remediation costs and 

collection of property taxes, following the related court appearance on March 17, 

2022. 

Councillor Brockington: 

Heritage Planning staff, in consultation with Legal Services and By-Law and 

Regulatory Services, will provide a memorandum to Committee identifying the 

tools available to the City to compel property owners to address deteriorating 
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heritage properties, and identify any gaps that could be addressed through 

additional provincial regulations. 

Member B. Padolsky: 

Heritage Planning staff, in consultation with Legal Services, will consider adding 

the Hintonburg Pumping Station to the Heritage Watchlist. 

 


